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Dear Ms Jones 
 
I write on behalf of the President and the Council of the Learned Society of Wales to thank you for your 
letter of 2 May (a copy of which is attached for ease of reference), in which you invite comments on the 
Further and Higher Education (Governance and Information) (Wales) Bill.  Although it has no particular 
comments to make on the present Bill, the Society welcomes its inclusion on the list of bodies that is 
consulted on such matters and looks forward to submitting comments on future legislative instruments, 
where appropriate. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Lynn Williams 
 
Dr Lynn Williams 
  
Chief Executive and Secretary 
Prif Weithredwr ac Ysgrifennydd 
  
: 029 20376951 
Email / E-bost: lewilliams@lsw.wales.ac.uk 
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